CENTRAL MISSOURI

STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

WARRENSBURG
MO.

June 7, 1939

Dr. Forrest Allen
University of Kansas
Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen:

- After consideration of the matter of a
basketball game for December 8, or thereabouts,
for the dedication of our new gymnasium, we have
felt that the best we could do in the way of a
guarantee would be $150,00 and no optional per-
C entage ®

If you feel that you can use a game at this
figure, we will be glad to have the University
of Kansas here and especially to have you here as
a former coach in Warrensburg, for the dedication
game,

If you feel that you cannot use the game,
will you please advise use so that we may negotiate

for another contest., We shall, however, be glad
to keep the offer open for a few days.,

With kindest personal regards.
olncerely yours,

Carl Voltmer
Athletic Director

CV : MS



